Mr. Dabelstein:

This is to verify your reception of KUTV
on June 28, 1966. The programming you described
was as we broadcakt at the times listed.

On the same date I received a report that we
were received in Oklahoma City and 2 reports
from Canada. We also had interference to our
slgnal from another station, but were

unable to identify it.

Director of Engineering



